So cool. Pictures of my friend and fishing partner Jason King, customer Matt McCollum and
me on the cover of this month's (February) issue of Texas Saltwater Fishing Magazine. Kudos
to Jason and Matt for catching the big trout! And thanks to Everett and Pam Johnson for
putting us on the cover of the best Saltwater Fishing mag in the country.....it's possible | am
biased when I type that, but what the heck, | do believe it. The big ones are biting regularly.
Still have plenty of open dates the rest of this winter and into the spring. Call 361 688 3714 to
book.



